
NEW Guidelines for English 
Learner Advisory Committee

The composition of the ELAC must equal to or 
exceed the percentage of EL students.

 

Parents and guardians of Reclassified Fluent 
English Proficient (RFEP) students are no 

longer permitted to serve in the category of 
parent or guardian of an EL on ELAC.

ELACs are no longer permitted to delegate 
authority to the SSC. 

 

No Delegation

RFEP Parents

Composition

For more information, visit us at families@lausd.net

Parents of EL students are the only persons 
eligible to elect members to the ELAC.

 

ELAC must elect the parent of an EL student to 
attend the LD ELAC Convening in the fall.

Only the parents and guardians of EL 
students can serve as the ELAC Chairperson 

and Vice-Chairperson.

Chair and Vice-Chair

LD EL Convening

EL Parents

Other officer positions (Secretary and 
Parliamentarian) may be filled by any 

other member of the ELAC.   

Other Officer Positions Greene Act

Rules to ensure open meetings with 
requirements for agendas, availability of 

materials, and public comment
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